Department of Mathematics College of Engineering and Applied Science

1420 Austin Bluffs Parkway P.O. Box 7150 Colorado Springs, Colorado 80933-7150 (303) 593-3311

23 October 1986

Dr. Frieda Holley, Chair Rocky Mountain Section Department of Mathematical Sciences Box 38 Metropolitan State College Denver, CO 80204

Dear Dr. Holley:

In request from Bill Emerson in his letter dated 6 October 1986, the following is submitted for inclusion in the newsletter.

- 1) <u>Visiting Professors</u>: Dr. Leland Jacobs from New Mexico State University is a visiting professor at the Math Department for the academic year 1986-87.
- 2) <u>New Faculty</u>: Dr. Gregory Morrow, Associate Professor joined the math faculty August 1986. Dr. Morrow received his Ph.D. from the University of Illinois, Urbana, in 1979.
- 3) <u>News</u>: Assistant Professor Richard Cornez received a Fullbright award to spend academic year 1986-87 at the University of Botswana, Gaborone, Botswana in Africa.

Sincerely,

K. M. Rangerswams

K.M. Rangaswamy Chairman